
From: Andy Ormsby
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection: Licensing application, GoPuff, 171-176 Aldersgate Street, Barbican
Date: 19 April 2022 19:59:16

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

I am writing to object to the licensing application made by Fancy Delivery UK Limited in respect of GoPuff for
a 24-hour operation running from 171-176 Aldersgate Street, London.

This is essentially 24-hour logistics business which will run from immediately beneath a residential block and in
close proximity to other residential premises in an area of the City with no other 24-hour activity.

There is considerable potential for public nuisance and my objection is on these grounds.

Yours faithfully,

Andrew Ormsby
 Mountjoy House

Barbican
London EC2Y 8BP
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